From: Ron Perry ronperryl3@gmail.com
To: Brian Martin foamroof2@aol.com
Subject: Thank you

Date: Tue, Feb 24, 2015 12:26 pm

Hi Mr. Martin,

This is to thank you again for the careful work you did on my roof last week. | certainly appreciated you
thourough inspection and especially the care you took to explain how to assess a foam roof and what is
needed to keep it at standards. I’'m still a little embarrassed that | had a foam roof for 20 years and knew
so little about foam and its care.

The job looks great to me. If | didn’t know where they were, | would not even be able to find the places
you repaired for me. The coating makes it look like a new roof. | am very grateful for the speed your
crews worked and the great job they did of cleaning up. Everybody went the extra mile and showed
enthusiasm for the job at hand. Your foreman on the day of washing was very courteous and also
explained the process to me again. | was impressed and grateful that you were present for both days of
the work and | was really tickled to meet your dad. You prove beyond doubt that a family business really
invests and takes pride in what it does.

Thank you again!
Ron Perry

2516 S. Shannon Dr
Tempe 85282



